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Administration of Damn & Diu (U.T.)
Office of the Executive Engineer,
Electricity Department,
Plot No.35, OIDC Corporate Office,
Nr. Fire Station,
Somnath, Daman- 369210.

Dated: 11 /01/2013.

POWER SHUTDOWN NOTICE

A shutdown of 220 KV Ambethi-Magarwada Line is arranged by Power Grid

Corporation of India Limited for stringing work of 400 KV Boisar-Navsari line crossing

at Vapi. Hence, the power supply will not be available in areas fed from Magarwada,

Kachigam, Varkund, Ringanwada, Dalwada and Bhimpore Sub-station on 15/01/2013

from 07:00 Hrs to 19:00 Hrs.

All the consumers are requested to take note of the same. The supply can be

resumed at any time without intimation.

Inconvenience caused is highly regretted.

Executive Engineer (Elect.)
Daman.


